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DOL Issues Final Overtime Rule Setting Threshold
Earnings at $47,476 Beginning on December 1, 2016

Prepared by Morris L. Hawk

Today, the Department of Labor (DOL) issued its much anticipated
final rule expanding overtime eligibility. The final rule sets the
minimum salary threshold for overtime exemption at $47,476. Under
the new rule, all salaried employees making less than $47,476 must be
paid overtime for all hours worked over 40 in a regular work week, no
matter their duties. This new rule will go into effect on December 1,
2016.

Although the final salary threshold is somewhat lower than the initial
threshold proposed in July 2015, the DOL still anticipates the new
threshold will result in over four million employees becoming eligible
for overtime.

As we have advised in prior client alerts, it is important that
employers undertake a thorough review of their pay practices to

determine whether any of their salaried employees are at or near the $47,476 threshold.
detailed recommendations for employers to comply with the new law will follow.

If you have any questions about the final rule, please contact your Weston Hurd attorney.

Recent Weston Hurd News about the DOL's Proposed Rule

Nancy Noall Keynote Speaker on Proposed Minimum Salary Threshold - May 2016

DOL's Proposed Rule to Expand Overtime Coverage - July 2015

216.687.3270 or MHawk@westonhurd.com.
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Morris L. Hawk is a Partner with Weston Hurd LLP. He represents privately-owned
and publicly-held corporations in matters involving labor and employment law,
commercial litigation, construction and gaming law. Morris can be reached at
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About Weston Hurd LLP
With offices in Cleveland, Columbus and Beachwood, Weston Hurd LLP provides comprehensive legal
counsel to Fortune 500 companies, insurance carriers, financial institutions, healthcare providers, small-

and medium-sized businesses, the real estate industry, governmental agencies, non-profit enterprises
and individuals.

For additional information regarding Weston Hurd's Employment and Labor publications, please visit the
Publications page on Weston Hurd's web site. Information about Weston Hurd's Employment and Labor
Practice Groups, can be found on the Practice Areas page.

As a reminder, this material is being provided to draw your attention to the issues discussed.

Although prepared by professionals, it should not be utilized as a substitute for legal advice and representation in specific
situations.
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